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Scan this QR code with your smartphone and 

it will take you straight to the school 

website. 

Welcome and updates 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This half term has flown by, it 
was a shorter one due to the late 
Easter. We have crammed in lots 
of learning, Years 2 and 6 have 
taken their SATS and Year 3 had 
a fantastic camp this week. 

 

Next term is longer, 8 weeks, and 
there is lots planned including, 
Year 6 and Year 4 have their 
camps and Year 2 have a 
sleepover to look forward to. The 
Phonics check for Year 1 takes 
place during the week beginning 
10th June. 

 

There will also be Sports’ Day 
(19th June), transition days, 
reports and lots more. 

 

I hope you all have an enjoyable 
half term 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Simon Pollard 

Head Teacher 

 

Parent Survey  

https://s.surveyplanet.com/dwEXtHA_V  

http://peninsulatrust.org/
https://s.surveyplanet.com/dwEXtHA_V


ATTENDANCE AWARDS 

 

Welcome to the weekly attendance awards.  
We have been set a target of more than 96% 
attendance. 

This week the following classes have reached 
their target and will receive 10 minutes extra 
play: 

 

Polkerris   99.4% 

Porthpean   97.5% 

Pisky Cove  96% 

Mawgan Porth  98.4% 

Greenaway  98.6% 

Carlyon Bay  96.1% 

Bamaluz   96.6% 

Hemmick   97.8% 

 

The following classes just missed out on their 
target this week.  Good luck for next week: 

 

Charlestown  92% 

Perranporth  95.8% 

Sennen   95% 

Harlyn Bay  91.9% 

Porthluney  93.8% 

Polzeath   93.9% 

 

If you would like to know your child’s         
individual attendance please login to the 
eSchools website - www.carclazesch.org  

 

 

Sports Day 2019 

Proposed Date:  

Wednesday 19th June 2019 

KS1 - After Lunch                       

KS2 - Morning 

Friends will be providing               refreshments on 

the day 

Deadlines for Payments (please login to   

Parent Pay): 

Year 4 Camp - All payments are due for    

Delaware by:  25th May 2019 

Please speak to the school office if you have 

any queries regarding your payments.   

Certificates and Awards: Club Cancellations - Please note that 

due to residentials, we will not be   

running the following after school 

clubs: 

Week Beginning 3rd June 19 

Badminton - Monday 

Badminton - Friday  

Inset Days  2019 (confirmed): 

 4 September 19 

 28 and 29 October 19 

 6 Jan 20 

 14 April 20 

Please see the school website for a full list 

of next year’s term dates.  

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=sports+day+cartoons&id=D5BD80E594D555EE7C88BD61F7390336E0A42AAD&FORM=IQFRBA


11th July 2019  

Kernow King School Workshops 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 All taking part 

£1.00 Voluntary Contribution via Parent Pay  

“The workshops helped to boost the confidence of students and watching some of them 

transform was a real privilege. One student started the session by whispering his name and 

trying to avoid eye contact and, at the end of the two hours, he gave a stellar performance in 

front of the group.”  

Cake Sale 

Fundraiser After School - In Aid of Mount Edgecumbe Hospice 

Please come along to the front of the school at 3pm to purchase a bun! 

12th July 2019 at 3.00pm 

 

 

Trauma Informed Schools  

Carclaze School believes in providing every child with the opportunity to experience an outstanding education;       
academically, emotionally and socially. We believe by rigorously identifying the barriers to learning, providing an    

inspiring and relevant curriculum that considers the whole child and providing the necessary support for children to 
achieve and develop, all children will reach their true potential. 

We are committed to ensuring that our school develops a Trauma and Mental Health Informed Approach to ensure 
that all our children develop positive mental health and resilience, enabling them to fully engage in life and learning. 

There is a growing body of research and understanding of the impact of Childhood Adversity on long term mental and 
physical health and the protective factors that mitigate the potential impact. It is our aim to maximise the protective 

factors of school by creating an environment of safety that has strong, positive and supportive relationships at it’s 
heart. 

Children are identified for additional support by a number of methods.  We universally screen the emotional and   
social development of our children using Motional once a term (see our privacy notice for further information about 
Motional).  This assesses key executive functions and skills, emotional literacy and self-regulation.  Children do not 
always present through their outward behaviour when life is becoming difficult for them, our universal screening   

program ensures that no child is missed. 

Our aim is to support children to make sense of their experience, find ways to manage their emotions and feelings 
and ensure that they maintain the capacity to learn, despite difficult events that may happen for them. 

We believe that our parents know their children best and we are committed to working in partnership to identify the 
best ways of providing support for your child within school. We aim to develop positive, non-judgemental working 

alliances with all our parents.   

Many Thanks - Mr Simon Pollard (Head Teacher)  



ASPIRATION - Celebration - Maths 

Our focus value for the month of May is   
Aspiration  

 
An aspiration is a goal or a dream 

How can we demonstrate our aspirations in school? 

Strive to be the best that you can 

Individual success (academic, social/behaviour and 
sports) 

'Just have a go' 

Be individual 

Be a good role model 

Have a growth mind set 

Know what you want to achieve in the future 

Certificates will be presented in assembly 
each week (Fridays at 2.30pm). We aim to 
call parents the night before to invite you in 
if your child is receiving a certificate.   
 
Pisky Cove  Celebration - J Ash 
   Maths - J Eustice 
   Aspiration - A Blamey 
 
Mawgan Porth 
 
   Celebration - C.Caisley  
Carlyon Bay and Perranporth -  
C Watkins 
C Isted 
J Lamb 
I Wade 
 
L Daniel 
J Higginson 
R Albon 
 
All Children in Year 3 who participated at School 
Camp and those that remained in School. 
Bamaluz  Celebration - D Heys 
         S Dudman-Warne 
        L Chown 
 
Porthluney  Celebration - J Nicholls and E Cutts  
 

Polzeath/Hemmick - All of Year 6 for their hard 

work during SATs week and this half term. 

Health and Safety: 

Please can we remind parents to keep 

a close eye on their children after and  

before school.  We have had reports of 

children climbing on the reading den 

roof and on various walls around the 

school grounds.   Can we also request 

that you ask your children not to run 

across flower beds and boarders as 

staff and children have been working 

hard planting seeds and flowers.   

 

Many Thanks  

DOGS 

Please be remined 
that dogs,         
including puppies, 
are not allowed on 
the school    
premises. Some of 
our children are 
afraid of even the 
smallest, cutest 
dog. 

If you need to 
walk your dog then please leave it at the 
Agar Road or main entrance or by the bars 
leading down from the old infant school. 

 

Autism Awareness Day - thank you 

to everyone who donated - we 

raised £195.70 - Many Thanks for 

wearing your rainbow colours.  



Friends of Carclaze School: 

  

Current Committee.. 
 
Chair - Joanna Miles 
Vice Chairs - Donna Miles &     
Marie Kast 
Treasurers - Jo Plester & Zoe 
Derriman 
Secretary - Kerry Gray 
Vice Secretary - Alisa     
Shopland 
 
We are friendly,                   
approachable and hope to 
put new attendees at ease 
but if you are nervous, bring 
someone along with you as 
the more the merrier! 

  

Bun Bake Dates: 

Just two more bun bakes to go 

this year: 

 

Year 1  - 17th June 

FS   - 8th July 

 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 

Next meeting: 

6th June at 7.30pm - All welcome 

 

Please come along and support the Friends to enable 

us to support our children at school. 


